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Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
VIA Email, Courier   
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2020-0265 - Intervention Request 
 
The Ottawa International Airport Authority (OIAA) is the operator of the Ottawa Macdonald-
Cartier International Airport (the “Airport”) on a long-term land lease from Transport Canada, 
and has been notified of the project by Hydro One Networks (HONI) for which application EB-
2020-0265 has been made to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB). 
 
As the entity responsible for the stewardship and safe operation of the Airport, OIAA ensures, in 
coordination with a number of other regulatory agencies including but not limited to Nav 
Canada, that any infrastructure or development project being carried out on Airport property 
complies with all applicable laws and regulations, in particular having to do with aircraft 
operational safety. OIAA also ensures at all times that it is aware of any impact on its overall 
facilities. 
 
As such, we request intervenor status in the above referenced file, including the possibility of 
recovering costs. 
 
Kindly refer all future correspondence to Marcel Mathurin, Director of Technical Services, OIAA 
(marcel.mathurin@yow.ca)  
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Coleman Swartz 
Director, Commercial Development  
 
cc:  Lisa Dwyer-Hurteau- VP, Legal Affairs 
 Linda Germain- Transport Canada 
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